
Festive.

Opening Times
From everyone at Stevensons, we’re sending you 

our best wishes and a little note to say that we are 

closing our stores over the Christmas holidays so 

staff can spend time with their family and friends.

We’re closed from 18th December until  

1st January.  
 
We re-open on the 2nd of January

You can still order for home delivery or Click and Collect once the 
store re-opens.


